Qwest Corporation

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Corporate Counsel

Policy and Law Department
1

Via Facsimile, E-Mail,

and U.S. Mail

June 7, 2002

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	Re:
	Docket No. UT-003013, Part D


Dear Ms. Washburn:

On behalf of itself, WorldCom, Covad, Commission Staff, and the parties represented by Mr. Kopta, Qwest is writing to request that the Commission modify the briefing schedule for Part D.  The parties have agreed that a four-week extension would be appropriate.  Thus, the opening briefs would move from June 21 to July 19 and the reply briefs would move from July 12 to August 9.  The extension is requested due to the press of business currently being experienced by the parties.  

Very truly yours,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/llw

Enclosure

cc:
Service List 


Hon. Lawrence Berg, ALJ 

